
 

Good afternoon everyone, 

I would like to thank all of you who took the time to visit during our Open House.  The 

children really do enjoy showing their loved ones their school and it was so good to see 

so many of you! 

The kids did a great job with their project on Friday.  This group knows their colors and 

most worked very independently to complete their rainbow cloud!  We played a few 

games about colors, and we read the book Penguins Love Colors.  This class does such a 

wonderful job taking turns and playing with their friends. 

 

This week we will be talking about St. Patrick’s Day and our helper will be Nora.  The 

Leprechaun has been known to sneak in our room while we are in gym to leave gold 

coins for the children to find.  We will have to see what Friday brings! 

 

Important dates: 

 March 13 – St Patrick’s Day celebration 

 March 29 – Easter egg hunt 4 pm 

 April 6-10 – Spring recess 

 

I would to thank you all for sharing your children with us, they put a smile on our face 

every class!  

 

See you Friday, 

Joan 

727-4488  


